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MAINTENANCE NOTICE

ZESCO is scheduled to undertake maintenance works which will necessitate interruption
of electricity supply to the following areas:

NORTH-WESTERN PROVINCE

NSELAUKE SUBSTATION
Tuesday, 23 September 2025 NSELAUKE SUBSTATION AND 07:00 hours
SURROUNDING AREAS to

17:00 hours

The Corporation further informs its customers and the public that this is a scheduled
outage to facilitate maintenance works and is not part of electricity rationing.

ZESCO regrets the inconvenience this may cause.

Safety tip: Please treat all supply lines as live, as electricity supply may be restored
before the stated time.
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